
 

15th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are fast approaching the end of this term with a great deal having been achieved in the 
weeks since we returned in September.  Our students have embraced the return to normality at 
school and their eagerness to learn and participate in our community has been very evident. 
 
Covid Vaccinations 
A reminder that information and the consent form for the Covid vaccination programme for 12-
15 year olds that the NHS will be running on site were sent out earlier this week.  Please ensure 
you read this information and complete the consent form, whether you wish your child to 
receive the vaccination or not.  If you have any questions regarding the programme, please 
direct these to 0208 614 5306 or Hrch.schoolcovid19vaccine@nhs.net 
 
Fireworks 
With the fireworks season approaching, we would ask you to remind your child that all such 
items are banned from the Academy due to the potential danger they pose.  To protect our 
community we will be conducting bag searches of students.  Please support this safety measure 
and do not allow your child to bring in any fireworks-related items. 
 
IEAP Day 
On Individual Education Action Plan day on 22nd November 2021, the normal timetable will not 
be in operation.  Instead, alternative activities will be focused on careers and personal 
development, or one-to-one interviews.  In addition to this, work will be set for students to 
complete at home. 
 
Important Dates 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 Year 11 Virtual Parents’ Evening 
Information has been sent to Year 11 
parents. 

Wednesday 10th November 2021 Year 7 Virtual Languages Evening 
Information will be sent to Year 7 parents. 

Week commencing 15th November 2021 Additional virtual sessions for 
Year 11 – how to support your child. 
Details will be shared after half term. 

Monday 6th December 2021 INSET 
No students should attend school on this 
staff professional development day. 

 
In addition to their learning in the classroom, we look forward to providing your child with 
opportunities to partake in more activities and experiences in the coming months.  Thank you 
for the continued support you give. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Wanda Golinska 
Headteacher 
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